
craft activity

1. �What will you make?  
A bracelet, a necklace, a 
keyring? Decide on that 
first then cut the string 
to size. Be sure to allow a 
little extra for tying.

4. �Once you’re finished ask 
an adult to tie the ends 
together to secure your 
creation. We did 4 knots 
to be sure.

2. �Choose your beads and 
start threading. You might 
like to lay out the beads 
first to organise your 
pattern and then begin to 
thread.

3. �You might like to write 
on or decorate the beads 
with markers - just the 
natural timber ones will 
work.
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BEADED JEWELLERY

Suitable for ages 3 years+



What you’ll need:

Beads Wooden Natural 
Assorted Pk92

BEADNAT

Beads Wooden Tub 
575g

BEADWTUB575

Spaghetti String 
1mmx60m Pale Blue

SKSGHETTIPB

Crayola 40 Super Tips 
Deskpack
C588240
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